
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

                         

We had many little chef activities in past few weeks. 
Children experienced different cuisines. They excitedly 
participated in the activities. They made tzatziki a 
Greek cuisine dip and had it with whole meal pita 
bread. They made their own bagels with butter. They 
also made Indian cuisine drink, mango lassi to beat the 
heat. They were curious about how it is made and few 
watched it while it was in making. A chef activity is 
never done without a sweet dish! So, we had fruit 
custard. Children added their own choice of fruits to 
the custard and enjoyed on a hot afternoon. 

We had many activities to build patience, concentration and eye-
hand coordination. We had activities like origami where they 
showcased their creativity.  Children also played with construction 
blocks like magnetic tiles and Jenga blocks.  

Few children showed leadership qualities too. They were happy to 
play the role of the educators by wearing the Camp Australia vest 
and helped other children pack up the service.  

Past few weeks were full of various experiences and learnings! 

If you need to know more about the program, feel free to contact 
our friendly staff members in Before/Aftercare program. We are 
located in the school Hall. 

 

  

 

Term 1, 2024 

Auburn South Primary School 

We had many interesting activities at Your OSHC in last few 
weeks. Children have sense of responsibility towards their own 
physical wellbeing, so they put on sunscreen to protect 
themselves before they headed out to play. They played a 
different game this time, it was three-legged race. They chose 
their own partners and participated in full zeal for the race. This 
displayed their team work and co-ordination.  

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/

